December 16, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing on behalf of Rophe Therapeutic Farm to express our sincere thanks and gratitude
to The Caring Music Group LLC for your assistance in creating and presenting the "Fun On The
Farm" virtual concert. We are so appreciative of all those who participated in this endeavor.
This was our first venture into the fundraising arena. We are so thankful that our initiation was
guided by The Caring Music Group. It could not have been a more successful experience for us.
The Caring Music Group was there to educate us, encourage us, sustain us through the
process, and celebrate with us. The experience and professionalism of this organization turned
a challenging situation into an enjoyable and rewarding experience.

The Caring Music Group was able to capture the essence and purpose of Rophe Therapeutic
Farm and communicate that message with clarity, simplicity and humor to all who viewed the
"Fun On The Farm" presentation. The songs of Tony Falzano were uplifting, positive, and
entertaining. | found myself smiling more than once as | listened to the selected compositions.
Perhaps the most important aspect of our fundraising experience was the true sense of
community created through this process. From start to finish the members of The Caring Music
Group proved to be some of the most sincere, hardworking, altruistic people | have ever worked
with. Their generosity and commitment to help those who are helping others are amazing. The
fact that they take on this work without receiving a penny of compensation for doing so speaks
to the heart and character of this organization. All of our goals for this fundraiser surpassed our
expectations. Besides obtaining more recognition and raising $6,100.00 with other significant
pledges in process, the most endearing part of this experience was creating friendships and
relationships that will continue for years to come.

| highly recommend The Caring Music Group LLC to any not-for-profit looking to raise money for
your group and put a beautiful song in your heart!

Warmly,

el

Mike Way
President of Rophe Therapeutic Farm
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